
Subject: Applications for Grant Funding Now Open 
 
 
We are now accepting applications for "Quantum in the Community" 
(QIC) 2018 funding cycle.  The deadline date to submit an 
application is July 27th.  Please do not wait until the last 
minute to complete your application......time goes by fast. 
 
In order to qualify, you must have completed your QIC Report and 
attended 2 capacity building workshops. 
 
To access your account, go to our website at www.quantumfnd.org, 
click on the "Grantee" tab, then click "Account Access. 
 
Camden Baggs will be your point of contact.  His email address 
is Camden@quantumfnd.org if you need any assistance with your 
application. 
 
 

http://www.quantumfnd.org/

